
 

 
 

 

 

June 7, 2016 

 

To:  NHTSA 

  Via the Portal 

 

From:  FCA US LLC 

 

Re:  Safety Follow-Up Notification 

 

During the month of June 2016, FCA US LLC mailed safety follow-up recall 

notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 

following recalls: 

 

FCA US LLC #  NHTSA #  Mail Date 

 

R37   15V-444  6/3/2016 

R39   15V-509  6/3/2016 

R57   15V-676  6/3/2016 

R58   15V-663  6/3/2016 

R59   15V-661  6/3/2016 

R25   15V-313  6/3/2016 

P70   14V-711  6/3/2016 

R16   13V-527  6/3/2016 


